
Updated Notice for Public Comment  
on the Northern Tier 2020-2045 Long Range 
Transportation Plan 
March 19, 2020 

 

The Northern Tier Regional Long Range Transportation Plan is a component of the Regional Strategy and 
Action Plan that considers our priorities for the regional transportation system from 2020 through 2045 
for Bradford, Sullivan Susquehanna, Tioga and Wyoming Counties. 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the Northern Tier Regional Planning and Development Commission 
(NTRPDC) will not hold a public meeting at its Towanda office for the draft 2045 Long Range 
Transportation Plan on Monday, March 23, 2020 from 10am-2pm. Alternatively, NTRPDC staff will host a 
teleconference for the public to call to offer comments on the draft plan.  

Public Comment Teleconference for the 2045 Long Range Transportation Plan 
Monday, March 23, 2020, 10am-12pm 
Conference line:  (267) 332-8737 
Conference ID:  357 496 814# 

The draft plan is available for review at https://www.northerntier.org/ under News Updates. 

In addition, comments may be submitted by Tuesday, March 24, 2020 to Brian Baker by email to 
baker@northerntier.org; by phone at (570) 265-1540; or by mail to:  

Mr. Brian Baker  
NTRPDC  
312 Main Street  
Towanda, PA 18848 

Please share this notice with persons who may have an interest in submitting a comment. 

 


